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January 28, 2010 : Mayor

Attorney Kenneth C. Baldwin
Robinson & Cole, LLP

280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103

RE: Verizon Wireless Tower at Brownson Country Club
Lane Street, Shelton, CT

Dear Attorney Baldwin:

Please be advise that the City of Shelton recommends the construction of a
telecommunication tower disquised as a pine tree for the proposed Verizon
Wireless Tower located off of Lane Street on the Brownson Country Club

~ property.

It is hopeful that the manufacturer of this pine tree tower has improved the
overall design and appearance unlike the older and unsightly pine tree
structures located throughout the northeast.

Sincerely yours,
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Mark A. Lauretti
Mayor
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